
    Morning Announcements 
Friday, May 23, 2014 

 
1. There is a football cheerleader sign-up sheet on the office counter.  Please sign up if 

interested. 
2. Football players interested in ordering team clothing need to order online by Thursday, May 

29th. 
3. The boys and girls track teams had strong performances in the conference meet last night at 

Athens.  The boys took 2nd place overall and the girls finished 4th.  Next up is the Regional 
meet which will take place on Tuesday at 4:00 back at Athens.  Track athletes should check 
the line ups posted, and be at practice after school today. 

4. The Rib Lake Education Association will be offering scholarships to students interested in 
attending a summer camp.  If interested in applying, please pick up an application from Mrs. 
Schultz.  Return completed applications by Wednesday, May 28th. 

5. There are no band lessons today. 
6. There will be a Cross Country meeting in the library today during Enrichment Study Hall.   
7. Happy Birthday to Austin Winter tomorrow! 
 

LUNCH       
Spaghetti Hot Dish 
Salad 
The Garden Spot 
Seasonal Fruit 
Pears  
Dinner Roll 
 


